From: Chambers - Hatcher VP

Sent: Thursday, 1 December 2016 3:05 PM

To: Jane McCarty; Chambers - Hatcher VP

Cc: Shaun Schmitke; Rebecca Sostarko

Subject: RE: AM2016/23 - 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards - Group 4 Awards - Construction
Awards

Dear Ms McCarty,

The Commission has determined to grant the MBA's request for an extension of time to file its
submissions and evidence by 5.00pm Friday 16 December 2016.

Kind regards,

Katrine Huynh
Associate to Vice President Hatcher

Fair Work Commission
Tel: (02) 9308 1812

Fax: (02) 9380 6990
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au

Level 10 Tower Terrace
80 William Street
East Sydney NSW 2011
www.fwc.gov.au

Please be aware my telephone number has changed. My new phone number is (02) 9308 1812. Please
update your records accordingly.

From: Jane McCarty [mailto:Jane@masterbuilders.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 14 November 2016 3:10 PM

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP

Cc: AMOD; Shaun Schmitke; Rebecca Sostarko; Jane McCarty

Subject: AM2016/23 - 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards - Group 4 Awards - Construction Awards

Dear Chambers

On behalf of Master Builders Australia, please find attached correspondence regarding the 4 Yearly
Review of Modern Awards — Group 4 Awards — Construction Awards — AM2016/23.

Regards
Jane

Jane McCarty
Executive Assistant
Industrial Relations & Legal

Master Builders Australia, Level 3, 44 Sydney Avenue, Forrest ACT 2603
PO Box 7170 YARRALUMLA ACT 2600
T (02) 6202 8888 F (02) 6202 8877 E jane@masterbuilders.com.au \W www.masterbuilders.com.au
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MASTER BUILDERS
AUSTRALIA

14 November 2016
Vice President Hatcher
Fair Work Commission

Level 8, 80 Witliam Street
EAST SYDNEY NSW 2011

Email: chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.qov.au

4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards — Group 4 Awards — Construction Awards
(AM2016/23)

Dear Vice President,

We refer to the above matter and write pursuant to paragraph 6 of related directions dated 26
October 2016.

Master Builders Australia (Master Builders) respectfully requests an alteration to those
directions insofar as they relate to evidence and submissions currently due on Friday 2
December 2016. We seek that this date be extended by a period of two weeks so that
materials are filed on Friday 16 December 2016.

The extension sought would apply only to materials and evidence relevant to Master Builders
claim regarding award provisions and workplace health and safety. It is our intention to file
evidence from individuals whom are, regrettably, overseas at this time.

Master Builders would also seek that those seeking to file materials in reply to ours are given
a commensurate extension.

We have contacted relevant employer and union parties who maintain an interest in this matter
who confirm they are not opposed to our request were the Commission minded to grant our
request.

We thank the Commission for its consideration of this request. Please contact the
undersigned should any additional information be required.

Yours sincerely,

Rebecca Sostarko

Lawyer
Master Builders Australia Limited T612 6202 8888
ABN 68 137 130182 F612 6202 8877
Level 3, 44 Sydney Avenue, FORREST ACT 2603 enquiries@masterbuilders.com.au

PO Box 7170, YARRALUMLA ACT 2600 www.masterbuilders.com.au



